
Dear Fellow Classmates,  

Can you believe it? Our 60th Norwin Class Reunion is almost here! Yep, the Big 6-0 is 

sneaking up on us faster than our next birthday. Mark your calendars, dust off your 

orthopedic sneakers and get ready for a weekend of memories, laughter, and probably a lot 

of “Now, what was your name again?”  

I personally need/want/hope/pray to see every single one of you! Too many of my 

California friends have been taking that one-way UBER ride to Heaven lately— and trust 

me, I have deleted the app on my cell for a few more years (God willing!). So, let us gather 

while we still can. 

  Friday, September 18, 2026 – Cocktail Party  

■ Manor Grill Irwin - 200 Main Street, Irwin  

■ 6:30 PM  

■ $10 per person – Includes Appetizers. Cash Bar 

 Saturday, September 19, 2026 – Dinner  

■ Manor Country Club at Manor Valley Golf Course –  

2095 Denmark Manor Road, Export, PA 15632  

■ 5:30 PM – Group Picture  

■ $35 per person - Buffet Dinner & Cash Bar and Conversation  

Covering six decades of wisdom, wit, family and at least a few stories about replacement 

parts (knees, hips, hairpieces…).  

More info will be coming soon about how to register and where to send checks (yes, 

checks—because Zelle (electronic pay service) does not do well with bifocals).  Please let 

us know soon if you’re planning to attend. We understand things come up, but we really 

need a “Real Good Feel” for numbers, so we do not accidentally book a room too small—

or worse, order too few desserts. (And let us be honest: dessert is why most of us still go 

out at night.)  No firm commitment is being made.  

The Class of ’65 had about 130 show up for their 60th this year. Since we are younger, 

better looking, and obviously more fun, I am counting on us to beat that number! Are you 

with me??  

Looking forward to seeing all of you—wrinkles, wisdom, walkers, wigs, and all.  

Love ya, Dan Casagrande  


